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Bank of Commerce and Planters
Dev’t Bank Declare Lost PARs

	

	 All PhilHealth Regional and Service Offices, as well as              

Accredited Health Care Providers are advised that PhilHealth 

Agents Receipt (PAR) Nos. 301422057 and 300749208 issued to 

Bank of Commerce and Planters Development Bank, respectively, 

were declared lost.

	 This advisory is being issued to prevent unscrupulous persons 

from presenting the receipts as genuine records of payment to 

facilitate availment of PhilHealth benefits.

	 Please report any incidence of misuse of these PARs to the 

nearest PhilHealth Office in your localities.
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